
 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                            

 

 

 

 
COMMUNIQUÉ 

 
 
Reference is made to press reports to the effect that certain persons have had their names alleged 

to have been included improperly in applications for licences made to the Financial Services 

Commission, Mauritius (the ‘Commission’).   The Commission has, today, referred the matter to 

the Police.  

 

 

 

Financial Services Commission, Mauritius  
10 March 2017 
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